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First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Interim Pastor Preston VanLoon: 701-223-8614 or fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com 

 

January 31st –February 6th, 2021 

 
 

Summer Session  
is Over 

 

Fall Session begins  

September 9 

2020 

 

Wednesday 
February 3rd 

6:00-7:30 pm 

Prayer & Care 

Wednesdays 10am -12 noon 
 

Please stop by the Church for 
prayer or reflection while listening 

to comforting Christian music in  
the background.  

 

In addition, in the back of the 
sanctuary there will be new “Care 
Note” cards available along with a 

list of prayer concerns.  
 

You are invited to write a Care Note 
to someone on the prayer  

request list. 
 

 

 
Wednesday 
February 3rd 

Middle School 6:30 -8:00 pm 
High School 8:10 -9:10 pm 

 

 
 

Faith doesn’t always take you out 
of the problem; faith takes you 
through the problem. 
 

Faith doesn’t always take away 
the pain; faith gives you the ability 
to cope with the pain. 
 

Faith doesn’t always take you out 
of the storm; faith calms you in 
the midst of the storm. 

 

CLICK HERE TO JOIN ZOOM 
MEETING  Meeting ID: 848 0346 2955 

Passcode: 352023 

PRAYER REQUESTS  
 

 

Due to the number of the weekly 
prayer requests and limited space 

available in our Newsletter, a 
separate Prayer Requests list will 

be available in the Church 
Sanctuary. 

 

If you would like one mailed or 
emailed out to you, please 

contact the Church Office at  
701-223-8614 or  

firstbaptistbismarck@gmail.com 
 

 

Wednesday Night  

Prayer Group 
 

Or by calling 312-626-6799 

 

412 Super Bowl Party 

Sunday, February 7th 

5-9pm 
Click here 

ANNUAL BUSINESS 
MEETING 

Sunday, January 31, 2021 
11: 00 am 

If you are unable to attend and would 
like the report mailed out to you, 

please contact church office. 

Lenten Bible Study 
 

Beginning Wednesday, February 
17th, we will have a six week  

Bible Study on the Seven 
Words/Phrases of Jesus 

 from the Cross. 
Everyone is welcome to join us 

for this Bible Study through 
ZOOM (or your phone) as we 
look to Christ from the Cross 

Dog Training Class 
 

A free four week dog training 
class will be offered for church 

members at the church during the 
four Saturdays of February from 

11am - 12 noon. 
 

Participants will learn basic skills 
such as sit, stay, down, come, 

heel, leave it, and more. The class 
will be taught by Preston VanLoon 

who has trained his dogs to 
become certified therapy dogs. 
Dogs must be potty trained and 

on a leash the whole time. 
 

To register for the class, please 
call the church office. 

 

There is a limit of four handlers 
and their dog. 
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